MA’AT ENTERPRISES AWARDED IT SPECIALIST CONTRACT FOR
BUREAU OF INDIAN EDUCATION

Ma’at Enterprises, Inc. has been awarded an IT specialist contract from the Bureau of Indian
Education.

The Bureau of Indian Education is a division of the Department of Interior and “is responsible for
the line direction and management of all BIE education functions, including the formation of policies
and procedures, the supervision of all program activities, and the approval of the expenditure of
funds appropriated for BIE education functions.”

Ma’at Enterprises, Inc. is a Native American Cherokee Indian, Small Business Administration
certified woman-owned small business, headquartered in Charlotte, NC. We provide a diverse
range of management and technical staffing services in the health care, IT consulting, services
and support to federal agencies to include support to the Department of Interior, Indian Health
Services Albuquerque, New Mexico and Rockville, Maryland



